
Greenport Acappella and ROTC participated in the installation ceremony for a Peace Pole at
Southold Town Hall on Tuesday, September 24th. The pole, the fourth of its kind installed on
the North Fork, bears the inscription "May peace prevail on Earth" in eight languages spoken on
the North Fork: English, Hebrew, Greek, Polish, Spanish, Ukrainian, Arabic and the New York
indigenous language Mohawk. The pole serves as a reminder to pursue peace and harmony.


